Addendum to Draft Minutes of Meeting Held on Monday 2 September

Following comment from a member of the public the following addendum should be noted to the Draft Minutes of the Narborough Parish Council Meeting held on Monday 2 September.  The signed Minutes will reflect this addendum.

Public Participation held in All Saints Church penultimate paragraph should be altered to read:
[bookmark: _GoBack]‘Some concerns were expressed regarding connection of the proposed dwelling to services ie water, sewerage and electricity - the applicant addressed these concerns  stating that facilities are already in place, whereas a member of the public stated that water and electricity are neither in place nor easily obtainable.’  

David Burchell
Clerk to Narborough Parish Council 
